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Integrity First, Service Before Self, Excellence In All We Do 

On the Horizon… 

See the current McChord Bulletin for 
the 5 W’s on upcoming events HERE 

 

 

Don’t forget to check out the JBLM 
Standards Book . This document talks 
about everything from our history, the 
Do's and Don'ts to be mindful of while 
assigned to JBLM, as well as the Vision 
and Purpose for all Airmen and 
Soldiers stationed here.  Please take 
some time to familiarize yourself with 
this document.  You can review it on 
the 62 AW SharePoint here. 
 

 

Team McChord,  
Over the course of the previous week, we had the opportunity to highlight the professionalism and 
dedication of our Airmen to the Inspector General Team as our portion of AMC’s Nuclear Mission was 
evaluated.  As a priority of the 62d Airlift Wing, Providing Prime Nuclear Airlift Forces is a true Team 
McChord effort and could not be accomplished without every member of the team.  Thank you for your 
dedication to our mission and know that our nation is safer because of your efforts. 

 
In addition to the outside look we just received, our local 
Inspector General team will continue to evaluate our 
ability to Deliver Safe and Reliable Global Airlift over 
the coming months as JBLM prepares to host Mobility 
Guardian in August 2017, a first of its kind mobility 
exercise showcasing Combat Airlift. 
 
The inspection schedule along with normal mission 
requirements and daily duties can create a strain on 
Airmen and their families.  As a priority of the 62d Airlift 
Wing to Develop and Care for Airmen and Their 
Families, it is important to take leave that you have 
earned and enjoy all that the Pacific Northwest has to 
offer while stationed at our one-of-a-kind Joint Base. 

 
As well as taking the time to recharge during your well-deserved off time, it is also important not to 
neglect the professional development of you or your subordinates.  Professional development can take 
many forms but one of the most basic and overlooked in the high ops-tempo environment that we often 
find ourselves in is the opportunity for formal and informal mentoring.  One upcoming opportunity for 
informal mentoring is on 3 March with the latest installment of our Lunch & Leadership Lecture series 
with a presentation by Lt Col Jaron Roux, 62 OSS/CC,  titled "Leading in Your Own Skin: What it means to 
lead in the USAF and still be YOU!"  This event is open to all Team McChord personnel interested in 
leadership related topics and will take place at 1130 in the Chapel Support Center.  Don’t forget to bring 
your lunch! 

 
Thank you for everything that you continue to do as part of Team McChord.  As we progress through the 
upcoming inspection schedule and prepare for Mobility Guardian, I know that you will continue to 
showcase the professionalism embodied in the McChord Way. 
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